
Subject: Physics 211 Hour Exam 1 Tuesday September 20th 

 

Greetings! 

We hope your weekend is going well and you are ready to do great on the first physics exam Tuesday 

September 20th.   The physics exam will be at 7pm, unless you either have requested an earlier exam 

time in the course gradebook, or have arranged with DRES to take it at TAC.  You can confirm your exam 

time in the course gradebook, which also includes a link to the room assignments.    

Our goal is to give you the best opportunity to demonstrate your physics understanding. The exam 

consists of approximately 25 multiple choice questions that you have 90 minutes to complete.  If 

possible, please arrive to your assigned room 10 minutes prior to the exam, so there is time to check-in.  

Bring your University ID, two pencils with erasers and your scientific calculator (graphing calculators like 

TI83 etc are fine, but no cell phones calculators).  You can find more information about the exam on the 

slides from lecture 7  https://courses.physics.illinois.edu/phys211/fa2022/secure/check-

file.asp?f=lecture&n=7&e=pdf  

 

Good luck with all of your studying and exams this week, 

 

Antonios and Tim (your physics 211 lecturers) 

https://my.physics.illinois.edu/gradebook/index.asp
https://my.physics.illinois.edu/courses/show-exam-scheduling/index.asp
https://courses.physics.illinois.edu/phys211/fa2022/secure/check-file.asp?f=lecture&n=7&e=pdf
https://courses.physics.illinois.edu/phys211/fa2022/secure/check-file.asp?f=lecture&n=7&e=pdf

